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15th April 2020 

 
To:   All Parish Members 
 The Public 
 The Press 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING DUE TO BE HELD 
ON MONDAY 20th APRIL 2020 AT DODDINGTON VILLAGE HALL WILL 
NOT BE GOING AHEAD IN LINE WITH GOVERNMENT GUIDANCE TO 
STOP ALL PUBLIC GATHERINGS AND TO MINIMISE THE HEALTH RISK 
TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE COMMUNITY FROM CORONAVIRUS.  
 
 

 
The proposed date for the next Parish Council meeting is Monday 11th 
May 2020 and the Annual Parish Meeting is due to be held on Monday 
18th May 2020.  These meetings will be subject to Government guidance 
at that time. 
 
The Parish Council will continue to function so if you have any questions 
or issues to raise please do not hesitate to contact the Clerk – contact 
details above.  
  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Dorothy McBride 
 
 
Clerk to the Council 
 


